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City Clerk Regarding 3604 Richmond Road S.W. (Plan 732GN, Block 3 Lot 1)

I am next door to the above mentioned property. We have lived here since 1968, and have seen many
changes in this area.

Regardless what our Councilman, Steven Woolley thinks about high density this area cannot handle any
more traffic than we already have. After 3:00 P.M. a person cannot pull out onto Richmond road as it is.

To try and place four families where one family has been is too crowded. There is nowhere to park on
Richmond Road itself as the lot is too close to the corner. It will place too many vehicles on the side
street of Kerrydale Road, or they will be parking in front of our property.

As a next door neighbour our property will be overshadowed by a large building containing four families.
Yours sincerely

Mrs. Lorna Thomas





